

KILLINA PRESENTATION SECONDARY SCHOOL Rahan, Tullamore, Co. Offaly

25th October 2019

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),

With your son/ daughter now participating in the new Junior Cycle, I would like to invite you to an Information night on this programme on Thursday 7th November at 7pm In Killina Presentation Secondary School.

Your son/ daughter is participating in the new Junior Cycle programme and we feel it is important that parents are aware of the changes, which means you will be better able to understand and support your child through Junior Cycle. There is an open invite for other interested parents to attend.

On the night we will explain:

- The underpinning principles behind the change,
- Explain the differences in assessment and reporting on assessment
- Explain other key aspect of the new Junior Cycle.

I look forward to seeing you on the night.

Kind Regards

John Cotter, Principal